
News and tips from a Bethlehem Food Co-Op-er 
 The Bethlehem Gadfly  coronavirus  March 29, 2020   

 Latest in a series of posts on the coronavirus  

From Carol Burns: 

The Food Co-Op had a “virtual potluck” last night — we invited folks to 
post photos of their dinner, dining companions, and/or recipes as a way 
to connect. We had a very nice “turnout”! 

We’re also encouraging “shopping local” and sharing this list of 
restaurants/eateries that Fig put 
together: https://figbethlehem.com/2020/03/support-local-
restaurants/ 

And many local farms/farm stands are open and doing order 
online/”curbside” pick up — BuyFresh BuyLocal has this 
list: http://www.buylocalglv.org/local-food-map/ 

Of course, call first to confirm hours and availability — and consider 
buying gift cards with money we’re saving on gas and tolls by not going 
out! 

Thanks for keeping us connected! 

Carol 

Thank you, CB! 
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